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December 17, 2015

Peter Gross
22 Eden Street
Framingham, MA 01702

“If we couldn't laugh we would all go insane.”
— Robert Frost

Dear Peter-Gross,

Thank you so much for your hilarious and entertaining show at Manchester Community College.
The show was upbeat, entertaining and inclusive. This event was a great way to release stress
before finals and literally clear our minds! Not only did your “VIP” students have a wonderful

time but also the audience could not stop laughing during and after the show.

We greatly appreciate your kindness and professionalism. After the show, many students
expressed how they needed this time to laugh and just enjoy their time on campus. There are
several students who still talk about being hypnotized and wanting to do it all over again! I am so

honored to have worked with you and hope to do so again at our future events.

I hope you have a great and safe holiday season and a happy New Years!

Best,

Tiffany Minakhom
Chair of Campus Activities Board



